
Family House HVAC Informational Bullets 

 

- Current HVAC system has failed and there is currently no HVAC system within the Family 

House.  

 

- This Ordinance authorizes the expenditure of $225,000 from the Capital Improvement 

Fund for the replacement of the Family House HVAC system.  Funds appropriated through   

the mid-year appropriation legislation.  

 

- Work will be completed before winter  


